SYSTEM, INC.

April 7, 2005
To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take this opportunity to write a letter of reference for CPM in regards to the
outstanding job they did for White Castle while doing our 4 remodeling projects.

The project consisted of a complete remodel of the dining rooms in 4 of our locations.
I would recommend them to do work for us again at any time, because they are thorough,
dependable, outstanding craftsman and completed the jobs in the time that was allotted.

Sincerel ﬂ
%
{_ M

John Delk

Service Supervisor

White Castle System, Inc.
Indianapolis Region
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